ETHERLEY LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

Friday 11th October 2019



Northern Echo First Class of 2019 - Tuesday 15th October 2019

A big, warm welcome to all of our children who started in Early Years this September. The Northern Echo are running a 'First Class of 2019' photo feature on Tuesday, 15th October, and guess what?? Our children are included!! We look forward to seeing all of their smiley faces in the newspaper!!©©

Spooky Disco - Tuesday 22nd October

Our 'Spooky Disco' is on Tuesday 22nd October. Tickets are £1.50 and include a cauldron cocktail and a hauntdog with spooky sauce. You can pay for tickets via Parentpay and tickets will be sent home with children on Monday 21st October. We can't wait to see all of the scary costumes!!



Parent Governor

We have a parent governor vacancy, if you are interested in applying please ask at the school office for a form, thank you.

Freaky Friday Spooktacular Lunch - Friday 25th October

Don't forget to order your Freaky Friday Spooktacular Lunch – **only if your child is on packed lunch** and they would like to have their Freaky Friday Spooktacular Lunch you will need to order it. If you need any more information please ask at the school office.

Children's Lunches

If your child is changing their lunch option from school meal to packed lunch or packed lunch to school meal can you please inform the school office giving 2 weeks' notice. Thank you.

Healthy Packed Lunches

When preparing your child's packed lunch please be mindful to choose healthy options for them. If you need any advice or guidance please contact Helen our Family Liaison Worker who will be happy to help.

A Message from The Crisis Intervention Team, Woodhouse Close Church Community Centre, Bishop Auckland

Dear staff and pupils

We would like to personally thank you for the recent donation you made to the food bank element of our Crisis Intervention Project.

Every donation received is vital to help us to continue to assist those within the community in most need. We wouldn't be able to support as many people as we do without the continuous and generous donation from people like yourself.

With our grateful thanks

The Crisis Intervention Team



We have introduced star pin badges for children who have been awarded star of the week. They can wear these badges on their school jumpers to celebrate how amazing we think they are.

In celebration assembly today, teachers awarded a Star of the Week to one person in each class -

Mrs Elder's Class 1	Jayden H	Mrs Coxon/Miss Navin's Class 7	Caitlyn H
Mrs Jones' Class 2	John S	Miss Wilkinson's Class 8	Gabriel R
Mrs Jeavons' Class 3	Teddie C	Mr Holt's Class 9	Blake T
Mrs Wakes' Class 4	Aimee H	Mrs Summerson's Class 10	Brooke T
Miss Strophair's Class 5	Louie C	Mr Soulsby's Class 11	Emily D
Miss Burkill's Class 6	Josie I		

Congratulations to all of the children - Keep up the good behaviour everyone − it could be you! ☺

Dates for the diary

Tuesday 15th October	Year 2	Visit to Captain Cook Museum	
Tuesday 22 nd October	All children	Spooky Disco	
Thursday 24th October	Year 4	12.30 – 2.30pm Tag Rugby Festival at B/A Rugby Club	
Friday 25 th October	All children	Freaky Friday Spooktacular Lunch	
Friday 25 th October	All children	School closes for half term holidays	
Monday 4 th November	All children	School reopens after half term holidays	
Wednesday 6th November	Year 2	Kurling and Boccia in School Hall	
Wednesday 6th November	Early Years & Year 1	Trip to St. Anne's Church, Market Place	
Thursday 7 th November	All children	Flu Immunisations – Nasal Spray	
Tuesday 19th November	Year 2	Kurling and Boccia at Barrington	
Wednesday 20 th November	Early Years & Year 1	RE Workshops in School	
Wednesday 2 nd December	Early Years & Year 1	Christmas Crafts in School	
Friday 6 th December	All children	SCHOOL CLOSED – TEACHING TRAINING DAY	
Wednesday 11 th December	Early Years & Year 1	Trip to St. Anne's Church, Market Place	
Friday 20 th December	All children	School closes for Christmas holidays	

Mrs K A Lee Headteacher